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Subject: FW: Community Governance Review District (Wards of Matlock East, Matlock and 
Tansley and Darley Dale)

From: townclerk@darleydale.gov.uk [mailto:townclerk@darleydale.gov.uk]  
Sent: 21 July 2022 12:50 
To: Spencer, Jason <Jason.Spencer@derbyshiredales.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: RE: Community Governance Review District (Wards of Matlock East, Matlock and Tansley and Darley Dale) 
 

Warning External 

Dear Jason, 
At our Town Council meeting last night  was tasked by councillors to respond to you on the boundary review  

.   I shall do my best to convey the 
councillors thoughts. 
 

I. There is clearly a case for moving Morledge into Matlock if that is in line with residents wishes. 
II. If Morledge is moved into Matlock Town boundary, our Council would like to maintain 12 councillors in 

Darley Dale due to the number of housing developments that have been taking place recently and are 
planned in the future. 

III. There is also a case for moving Northwood and Tinkersley parish into Darley Dale (as it was previously) to 
compensate for the loss of Morledge and to reinstate the historic boundary of Darley Dale. 

IV. Darley Dale Town Council would be willing to send representatives to have a face to face meeting with you 
to discus at your convenience. 

 
Our Chair, Dave Oakley has verbally briefed Ash Watts this morning on our Town Council’s views. 
 
 
Jason Hedley 
Assistant Town Clerk 
Darley Dale Town Council 
01629 735248 

Serving the People of Darley Dale 
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